
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Friday, 21 January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

It is with regret that I have to inform you that Harriet Green will be leaving South Harringay 

School at the end of next week. Harriet is making her way to back to her home country of 

Australia to live.  

She has been a real asset to our school, teaching many of our children and developing the 

school’s teaching of art, as well as design and technology. We will miss her enormously.  

Harriet has been providing support to several classes this year as an additional teacher, 

particularly in year 1. Manal will finish this year as the teacher of Blue class with Natalee 

continuing to teach Purple class.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Neil Reilly 

Deputy Head teacher 

 

 

 

 


